

August 11, 2015

MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION:

Receive and file report on Mayor Garcia's trip to the National Association of Latino Elected and Appointed Officials (NALEO) conference, The United States Conference of Mayors' Annual Meeting and Legislative meetings in Sacramento.

DISCUSSION:

From June 17, 20015, to June 22, 2015 I traveled to Las Vegas to attend the NALEO conference. Immediately following the NALEO conference I attended the United States Conference of Mayors' Annual Meeting, and then I finished the trip with legislative meetings in Sacramento.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no fiscal impact to file this report.

SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation

Respectfully Submitted,

Robert Garcia,

Mayor of Long Beach

Dated: July 31, 2015